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Copy of Circular letter " No. 16670-TG5-62/3024-, dated the 25th Jynuary, 1963, from Sh. Sargog
Krishgn, I. C. 5., Finaucial Commissioner  Planning  and Additional Chiel  Secrctary to C-'U‘Fﬁrmncn{r

Penjab, to all Heads of Departments etc., efc.

Bubject —Use of the term “overament Servant® —In structions regarding.

[amdireeted 10 aadress vouon the subject noted zihuw‘{mgt to say that the gucstion regard ing
the qesirability of the use of the lerm “Government Servant” in ofticial correspondence hasbeen copsic
dered by the Government and it has been decided that this term is not in contonance with a demg-
cratic social pattern and should, as for as practicable, be subsituted by the term “Goverpment employee"

in all official correspondence.
an GE

2. It has also been decided to discourage the use of terms like “master” and “scrvant” ‘-‘-':'ﬂ-:.‘!]
should as for as possible be replaced by the terms “employer”™ and cmployee™ in oiticial corres-

pondenge, reports €6,
3. Itis requested ‘hal the above instructions may be brought o the notice of all conce ey

for compliance,
4. The receipt of this letier may pleasc be acknowledged.
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